———————— Original Message --------
Subject:Re: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music
Date:Wed, 16 Jan 2013 19:14:30 +0000
From:Irina Martikainen <BishopSecretary@episcopalhawaii.org>
To:Meyers, Ruth <RMeyers@cdsp.edu>
CC:Thomas Ely <tely@dioceseofvermont.org>, Kee Sloan <ksloan@dioala.org>, Bishop Steven Miller

<Bishopl 1 @diomil.org>, Research <research@episcopalarchives.org>, Robert Fitzpatrick
<RLFitzpatrick@episcopalhawaii.org>

Good morning ~

Bishop Fitzpatrick (Diocese of Hawai‘i) is on sabbatical through the end of March. Please find attached the Guidelines the
Bishop has authorized.

Kind regards,
Irina

Irina Martikainen

Executive Assistant to the Bishop

The Right Reverend Robert L. Fitzpatrick
The Episcopal Diocese of Hawai'i

229 Queen Emma Square

Honolulu, HI 96813-2304
www.episcopalhawaii.org

T: 808.536.7776 x302

Neighbor Islands: (800) 522-8418

F: 808.538.7194
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